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TO:  Marc B. Parlange, President 

  

FROM:  Margo L. Cook, Board Chair      

 

DATE:  June 30, 2023 

 

SUBJECT:  Approval of legislation recommended by the Faculty Senate and 

the President: Enclosure 3.b.(iv)  

 

- Organizational Change:  Alan Shawn Feinstein College of 

Education and Professional Studies to be renamed the Alan Shawn 

Feinstein College of Education.  Proposal will dissolve the school 

of professional studies. 

 

 

This correspondence will confirm the action taken by the University of Rhode 

Island Board of Trustees at its meeting on June 29, 2023, relative to the above-

referenced item.  

 

VOTED: THAT the URI Board of Trustees approve legislation 

recommended by the Faculty Senate and the President, as 

recommended and presented in Enclosure 3.b.(iv), specifically, 

dissolving the school of professional studies and renaming the 

Alan Shawn Feinstein College of Education and Professional 

Studies to the Alan Shawn Feinstein College of Education. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

            c: Barbara Wolfe, Provost, Executive Vice President, Academic Affairs 

  Anne Veeger, Vice Provost, Academic and Faculty Initiatives 

  Alyssa Boss, General Counsel          

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1c7gMRO2dZ-KYiQDJfB8sz-lre7bnNGOs/view?usp=sharing

